
Current Projects 
Working closely with community partners, this project involves community and 
family engagement and research to produce clear and accessible information on 
decision-making structures and processes to assist Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander corporations in their governance policies and procedures. 

Want to be involved as a project partner? 

For further information about the Decision-Making in Native Title project 
please contact: 
Dr Belinda Burbidge – belinda.burbidge@aiatsis.gov.au or 02 6261 4226 

The Prescribed Bodies Corporate (PBC) Capability Project is a collation and analysis 
publicly available and organisational data about the current size, function, operational 
and economic capacity of PBCs and RNTBCs around Australia and the Torres Strait 
Islands to develop a long-term picture of the patterns, trends and changes across the 
PBC sector to better inform native title organisations and provide policy advice. 

Would you like to be involved in this project? 

For further information about the PBC Capability Project please contact: 
Dr Belinda Burbidge – belinda.burbidge@aiatsis.gov.au or 02 6261 4226 

The MINT project investigates the challenges of culturally appropriate management, 
storage, use and return of native title materials. The project team are currently 
drafting national guidelines and exploring options for a case study with a NNTRB/ 
NTSP and PBC. 

Is your organisation in the process of or thinking about handing back native title 
materials to community? 

If so, please contact: 
Alexandra Andriolo – alexandra.andriolo@aiatsis.gov.au or 02 6261 4223 

The major output of the Native Title Representative Bodies Knowledge Management 
Project is the Native Title Precedents Database. It is Australia's only national 
database for Native Title Representative Bodies and Native Title Service Providers 
(NTRB/NTSPs). Its secure environment allows each organisation to share 
agreements, legal advices, court documents and other resources confidentially. 

If you would like to know more about the database, please contact: 
Stacey Little – precedents.database@aiatsis.gov.au or 02 6261 4227 

All NTRU publications are available in electronic format. This will 
provide a faster service for you, is better for the environment and 
allows you to use hyperlinks. If you would like to SUBSCRIBE to 
the Native Title Newsletter electronically, please go to: 
www.aiatsis.gov.au/form/subscribe. 

For previous editions of the Newsletter, go to: 
www.aiatsis.gov.au/ntru/newsletter.html 
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